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A letter 

                           

                        18
th

 October, 2018 

Dear Mrs Ko, 

 

We are writing because the Charity Club would like to help Sowers 

Action to raise money for the poor children in China. We think our ideas 

will help solve some problems for the children there. 

 

Some schools do not have enough chairs and desks because the people 

are too poor and nobody knows how to make the chairs and desks. Also, 

there is not enough food for the children to eat because the soil is too dry 

and there is not enough water in the soil for the plants to grow. 

 

We would like to sell flags to raise money. Then, the people there can 

have money to buy food, chairs and desks. Also, we would like to donate 

money to the charities to build more schools. 

 

We hope you will give us support in organizing the charity events. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Fu Wing Yi 

Member of the Charity Club 

 

 


